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Madam President 
The Mid-Winter conference is but a memory. 

Hopefully everyone had a pleasant time for 

Thanksgiving ( did you remember to say thanks) 

and now we are heading into the busy Christmas 

season. This is the time of year when many worthy 

charitable organizations are seeking donations. 

Please consider all of the worthy causes just at our 

lodge. Make sure to see the annual Auxiliary 

Christmas play, always great for a few laughs. 

Thanks, 

Madam President 

Peggy Rummell 

P.S. 

There will be NO Auxiliary meeting on Tuesday 

December 26, 2017.MERRY CHRISTMAS and 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

 

Trustee’s Corner 

The last several weeks the Trustees have been working diligently to ensure the finances of the lodge are 

being used to the benefit of the lodge. It is very important our Aerie Brothers come to the Aerie meet-

ings on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday as this is where we discuss the finances and well being of the lodge. 

There have been a lot of rumors floating around which have been very inaccurate. If you want to know 

what is taking place in the lodge please attend the Aerie meeting. The more input of ALL our members 

the better .  

Thank You! 

Please join us in thanking our very generous Eagle 

member, Gloria Greiner, for donating $12,000 to 

replace the flooring in the bar and dining room. At 

her request, any funds remaining after the flooring 

is installed are to be dedicated to the roof fund. 

Gloria is showing tremendous support for our 

lodge. Let's do what we can to do the same. How 

can you help? This is a great time to step up and be 

part of a team that will have the satisfaction of be-

ing able to see and appreciate the fruits of their la-

bors immediately. Gloria has recruited a foreman, 

but we need volunteers to do the work. Experi-

enced, or inexperienced, you must be willing to 

work. There will be a number of tasks to take on, 

requiring different levels of skill and effort, so 

please don't assume that you aren't capable.  The 

more, the merrier! Lunch will be provided. The 

flooring has been purchased and was delivered on 

Thursday. Installation will begin Saturday, De-

cember 2nd at 9:00am and we are estimating that 

it will take days to complete the job. The schedule 

to complete the work will depend on the number of 

volunteers who participate. Can't donate time or 

money? How about a saw? We can use chop saws, 

jig saws, saber saws.....Please see a trustee with 

questions or to lend a hand, or a tool. Thank you 

again, Gloria. And thanks in advance to all who 

answer this call for participation. 



 

 

Monthly Auxiliary Dinner 

On Monday December 11, 2017 the auxiliary sisters 

will be serving a glazed pork roast with potatoes, a 

vegetable, green salad and dinner roll. Included as well 

in the $10.00 cost is a dessert and coffee. Dinner 

served 5:30 to 7:00pm.  

 

BINGO EVERY Monday Night! 

$10 buy in gets you 10 games, 6 boards per game.  

For an additional $1.00 you can play the blackout game 

at the end of the night and win up to $200!  

Starts at 6:30 p.m. ends around 8:30 p.m. 

Come early to eat and buy your BINGO packets 

 

Texas Hold’em 

Every Wednesday and Saturday  

At 7:00 p.m. 

In the Poker Room 

Come down support your lodge  

Dinner is starts at 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

 

HORSE RACE BINGO 

Every Wednesday 

At 6:30 p.m. – 7:45 p.m. 

Come on down 

 bet on the Horse, have Dinner  

and  

then dance at 8 pm  

 

Mixed Scotch Double Pool Tournament  

Every Monday  

At 7:00 p.m. 

Come and support our lodge  

Have Dinner and play pool with some great 

Eagle members 



December 

31 

 

New Years 

Eve Party 

 

Manila 

8pm-12am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 

 

 

Prime Rib 

Special 

 

 

Charles and 

the Angels 

7pm-10:30pm 

2 

 

Papa Tom’s 

Family 

Reunion 1pm 

3 

Breakfast 

9am-12pm 

 

Christmas 

Play 1pm-4pm 

 

Tacos $1 

5pm-7pm 

 

Karaoke 

5pm-9pm 

4 

Burger night 

5pm-7pm 

Bingo 6:30 pm 

Pool 

7pm-10pm 

5 

Trustee 

meeting 6pm 

Aerie meeting 

7pm 

Aux meeting 

7pm 

6 

Horse race 

bingo 6:30pm 

Poker 7pm 

 

 

Jefferson Park 

8pm-11pm 

7 

Broasted 

Chicken  

5pm-8pm 

 

 

 

 

Karaoke 

6pm-10pm 

8 

 

 

 

Prime Rib 

Special 

 

9 

Poker 7pm 

 

Private Party 

5pm-12am 

10 

Breakfast 

9am-12pm 

 

Tacos $1 

5pm-7pm 

 

Jeff Blythe 

6:30pm-

9:30pm 

11 

Aux dinner 

5:30pm-7pm 

Bingo 6:30 pm 

Pool 

7pm-10pm 

12 

Trustee 

meeting 6pm 

Aux meeting 

7pm 

 

13 

Horse race 

bingo 6:30pm 

Poker 7pm 

 

Bake Sale 

 

Super Natural 

8pm-11pm 

14 

Broasted 

Chicken  

5pm-8pm 

 

 

 

Karaoke 

6pm-10pm 

15 

 

Prime Rib 

Special 

 

Keizer Jazz 

Band 

6:30pm-

9:30pm 

16 

Poker 7pm 

 

Ugly Sweater 

Party 

7pm-11pm 

 

Taska 

8pm-11pm 

17 

Breakfast 

9am-12pm 

 

Tacos $1 

5pm-7pm 

 

Karaoke 

5pm-9pm 

18 

Burger night 

5pm-7pm 

Bingo 6:30 pm 

Pool 

7pm-10pm 

19 

Trustee 

meeting 6pm 

Aerie meeting 

7pm 

Aux meeting 

7pm 

Windsor 

Home Christ-

mas Party 

10am 

20 

Operation 

Santa 10am-

3pm 

Horse race 

bingo 6:30pm 

Poker 7pm 

 

Straight 

Shooter 

8pm-11pm 

21 

Broasted 

Chicken  

5pm-8pm 

 

 

 

Karaoke 

6pm-10pm 

22 

 

Prime Rib 

Special 

 

Jeff Blythe 

7:30pm-

10:30pm 

23 

Lodge Closed 

 

 

24 

Lodge Closed 

25 

Lodge Closed 

26 

 

 

27 

Horse race 

bingo 6:30pm 

Poker 7pm 

 

Nashville  

Express 

8pm-11pm  

28 

Broasted 

Chicken  

5pm-8pm 

 

 

Karaoke 

6pm-10pm 

29 

 

 

Manila 

8pm-11pm 

30 

 

 

Manila 

8pm-11pm 



WESTERN NIGHT  

On Wednesday, December 6, we will 

have Western Night with the band Jef-

ferson Parks playing for our dancing 

pleasure. We will have the jail set up 

and Lyle Braff will be back as the Sher-

iff with his deputy, Delilah Ginther. For 

$1.00 you can have your best friend 

thrown in jail – they better hope some-

one likes them well enough to bail them 

out for $1.00.  So put on your boots and 

western hat and come on down for a fun 

night. The Chuck Wagon will have 

plenty of good “grub” for all of us to 

eat. 

BRINGING IN THE NEW YEAR AT THE SALEM EAGLES!! 
TICKET SALES PURCHASE BY TUESDAY, DEC 26 PURCHASE ON OR AFTER WEDNESDAY, DEC 27 

DINNER -INCL BREAKFAST $30.00   DINNER- INCL BREAKFAST $35.00 

BREAKFAST- ONLY$20.00    BREAKFAST ONLY-$25.00 

INCL CHAMPAGNE     INCL. CHAMPAGNE  

 

DINNER- CHOICE OF FILET MIGNON OR SALMON BREAKFAST-EGG CASSEROLE, BISCUITS AND 

RED POTATOES     GRAVY 

VEGETABLE 

SALAD 

ROLL 

TABLE RESERVATIONS-$10.00 EACH   BAR STOOLS-$5.00 EACH 

ROCK IN THE NEW YEAR WITH THE MANILA BAND DANCE TIME-8PM-12AM 



MESSAGE FROM THE JUNIOR PAST WORTHY 

PRESIDENT. 

First I would like to mention the successful Mid-winter con-

ference that was held in our lodge at the first part of Nov. 

There were a lot of volunteers that stepped forward to help 

make it happen. In some cases there were emergency situa-

tions that came up and they were filled beautifully. In my 

opinion there are not any words that can express how grate-

ful we are to have such good members. I will not try to 

name the ones that stepped up for fear that I might miss a 

name and that would not be fair to them. Besides you all 

know who they were. We heard nothing but good compli-

ments about how well things went and how neat and clean 

the lodge was. It is things like this that make me proud to be 

a member of 2081. Please continue to support our lodge and 

make it prosper. Don’ forget the New Year’s Eve party here 

at the lodge. A lot of good things are planned for it. That’s 

it for now so everyone have a Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New year.  Fraternally,  Ron Weathers 

P.S If you did not attend the auxillary Thanksgiving dinner, 

you missed out a wonderful meal. The same goes for the 

Veterans Breakfast. RW. 

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

It was great to see so many members at our last meet-

ing. If you know of  a Aerie Brother that is sick or 

needs help in getting to the lodge, or has passed, 

Please let me know. Remember our motto is, “People 

Helping People” it’s something we all need to be 

mindful of. If you know of a member who has been 

ill or had my other issues . It would be nice to give 

them a Call ad let them know they are not alone and 

have a friend who cares. 

Fraternally Yours, 

Worthy Chaplain, Jack LaBox 

Wow! What a great weekend at our Lodge. If you 

missed it that is really sad. Our Salem Eagles shined 

like a diamond. The words of praise our visitors had 

for our “beautiful Lodge” our outstanding food and 

how smoothly it all went. Our Officers and volun-

teers that stepped up was a sight to behold. Our 

Lodge can continue to be a shining star if everyone 

Would come and support it and work together.  This 

Mid-Winter event proved how strong and great we 

can be. Thanks to all who helped and made us all to 

proud to be members of Salem Eagles 2081.   

Alice Thomas 

Member 
 Christmas for our 

Senior Kids at Windsor 

  

Please HELP! 
Going on 6 years, we have given a Christmas Party 

& gifting essentials to Seniors residing at the 

Windsor home.  Many Seniors have very little 

income & usually no visitors.  Near Christmas 

we bring donated gifts and cheer to our 

seniors……..but ……to do that, we need your help. 

  

We are still in need of: 

Tooth brushes, Tooth Paste, lotion 

Denture Cleaner & Adhesive 

Hand Towels, Combs, Brushes, 

Stuffed toys, Deodorant,   

$$ for purchases, and volunteers to help 

Pack 50 Christmas bags. 

  

We also invite you to come join us for the 

Christmas Party on Dec 19th  @ 10:00am 

At the Windsor home on Cottage & D St. 

This is a perfect time to enjoy 

the true spirit of Christmas… “GIVING” 

through either gifting and/or volunteering. 

Auxiliary Trustee – Carol Moreno  

 

WESTERN NIGHT – Coming in March 

` 

On Wednesday, March 1, we will have Western Night 

with the band Jefferson Parks playing for our dancing 

pleasure. We will have the jail set up and Lyle Braff 

will be back as the Sheriff with his deputy, Delilah 

Ginther. For $1.00 you can have your best friend 

thrown in jail – they better hope someone likes them 

well enough to bail them out for $1.00.  So put on your 

boots and western hat and come on down for a fun 

night. The Chuck Wagon will have plenty of good 

“grub” for all of us to eat. 

Sunday, December 3rd, 2017 - 1 P.M. at our Lodge 

 

Plan to attend the annual Auxiliary Christmas play, 

"Disaster at the North Pole", written and directed by 

Joyce Fyre and featuring the Salem Eagles Players at 

their worst....uh, that should read "at their best"!  Auxil-

iary State President Sue Cant will be present at the per-

formance.  Tickets are $10.00 per person and includes a 

yummy treat after the show. Don't miss this chance to 

get the Christmas Season off to a great start. 



Upcoming Events 

Our Annual MAFIA NIGHT is right around the 

corner! 

  

Ok all youse guys and dames, 

This has always been a fun event. 

Time to start thinking about what fun 

MAFIA outfit you plan to wear. 

We will have the Grand Jazz Band to 

play some music and our Chef will 

come up with a special dinner that 

night. 

We will be asking for volunteers to help with deco-

rating, painting scenery and much more!!! 

 

So, mark January 19 on your calendar and come 

FEB 24, 2018 

Hats, Blings, & Things Sale 

For Heart Charity 

The Keizer QT’s Red Hat Chapter will be host-

ing  

their 6th Annual, gently used Hats, Blings, & 

Things  

“Sale” at the 

Salem Eagles 

Lodge. 

Get ready for 

reserving table 

spaces browsing  

for incredible 

deals! 

Tickets will in-

clude drawings 

for prizes and 

lunch: Soup 

with ½ Sandwich. 

( Not required to be a Red Hatter) 

POC – Angie Freese – 503-585-4414  

Or - Carol Moreno – 503-385-8411 

NEW YEARS EVE 2018 

 Mark yoiur calendar to 

ring in the New Year at 

the Eagles Lodge! 

Tickets will go on sale 

starting 

Nov 29th from 7pm - 

9pm. 

Entertainment: "The 

Manila Band" (4 piece). 

Get your tickets early!! 

 

 

 

Darcelle is    

coming on    

January 14. More         

information  

coming soon! 

Next 3 Months Events Quick Reference 
December   January   February 

3rd Christmas Play  14th Darcelle   24th Bling & Things 

13th Auction Bake Sale  19th Mafia Night   

16th Ugly Sweater Party 

17th Tom & Jerry 

20th Operation Santa 



Volunteer Corner 

VOLUNTEER AT THE LODGE 

Volunteers are needed to keep our lodge open. Fill out the “Volunteer Form” and drop it the Trustee’s box in the 

main hallway. We are currently looking for bartenders, cooks, waitresses, and janitor. 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers that stepped up and helped make mid-winter a success.  

OPERATION SANTA 

DECEMBER 20, 2017 

 10:00-3:00 
You are invited to join the V-C 153 of the 40-8 and Farmers Insurance Sandra 

Heaton and our Community Partners to wish our  

Military and their Families a Happy Holiday!  

 

Who: Military Active, NG, Retired and all Veterans 

What: Holiday Dinner Boxes, Community Expo partners, 

Home Depot                                               craft clinic and 

Santa will make his arrival at 10am.  

Where: Eagles Lodge 2771 Pence Loop SE Salem OR 97302 

Registration: Please contact Priscilla at 503-399-1077  

 
Special Thank you to our Community Partners ! 

 

 



From the Aerie Secretary, 

Brothers it was good to see 49 Brothers at our regular Tuesday night meeting on November 7 th to talk about our 

open offices position, Aerie finances, Aerie committee, volunteers and what should we do with the Pence Loop 

lodge and the Keizer lodge.  Now if the other 367 Brother would come in on Tuesday night meetings on the first 

and third Tuesday night that would be great. This brings me to the meeting. We are still in volition with Grand 

Aerie.  We did not nominate a Vice President.  We did not have any Aerie members sign up for Membership com-

mittee, Interviewing Committee and the Entertainment Committee. We still need a Past Worthy President to be on 

the Trail Committee. There is still one opening for the Board of Trustees that needs to be filled. No one signed up 

to volunteer around the lodge. Thank you to Brother Anita Evans and Brother Julie Knudson for stepping up to be 

on the finance Committee.  These committees, volunteers and officers positions need to be filled immediately. The 

volunteering and the committees are part of our lodge’s problems. Without a Membership Committee and the In-

terviewing Committee how are we to get new members? So many of our new members and candidates that want to 

be a member have no idea what the Eagles do to help the community. Without an Aerie Entertainment committee 

what events do we have to help support our lodge financially?  Events are what brings our members into the lodge 

to enjoy themselves, bring their family members and supports  our bar and dining room.  The events bring in other 

lodge members, because our Eagle Beak is sent to the other 27 lodges in Oregon. The Aerie and Auxiliary have 

agreed on have a Junior Order of Eagle. This program is for children up to the age of 18. Then they can become an 

Aerie or Auxiliary member after the age of 18. If you’re interested in helping with this program please see Brother 

Jack LaBox. Some things to think about.  Have you as an Aerie members lost the insight of being an Eagle. Sure 

it’s about coming in and have a few drinks, dinner and dancing. But stop and think when was the last time you 

came into Willamette Eagles lodge 2081 and did any charity work, came to a meeting, volunteered to help around 

the lodge. Took 20 minutes to explain to a candidate what the Eagles are about, what they do for the community, 

what we do in our lodge for fun entertainment. We are still financially in trouble and the doors will close. Aerie 

Brothers come to the Aerie meetings on Tuesdays. We still have a lot of work to do!!! Please step up and help 

Fraternally yours  

Ann Madsen 

Aerie Secretary 

“We are People Helping People” 

We need one Aerie Brother to step to be an Alternate on the Trail Committee. We have all 

our Past Worthy President and have Past Worthy President Dueled in from other lodges to 

fill seats. We do not have a Secretary with ten years and retired to fill the seat. If you are 

interested, please see Worthy President Rolando Ramirez or you can call the Aerie Secretary 

Ann Madsen and leave a message at 503-363-3212. I will get you in touch with the Worthy 

President.  

The Aerie Secretary Offices is receiving Aerie Application that are not filled out properly. 

YOU NEED to get all the candidates information. Make sure you can read what the candidate 

wrote because if you can’t read it the secretary can’t read it either. YOU NEED to fill out the 

First Proposer information completely if you don’t put your Grand Aerie ID number in that 

means you don’t carry your Official Receipt with you. YOU MUST carry your Official Re-

ceipt with you to be in the Lodge. YOU MUST have a second Proposer, they need to fill out 

completely their section. Then the candidate needs to fill out the back side of the application. 

When you receive their money for the Initiation fee and dues. Go to the bar and have the bartender write a receipt 

for the money and give the application, receipt and money. 

 

Aerie Brothers we are in need of a Membership Committee and a Interview Committee. The Membership Commit-

tee needs 3 or more Brothers and one chairperson. The Membership Committee explains to the candidate what the 

Eagles organization is about, the charity work we do, our different committees, puts on events to bring in new 

members and advertises through social media, discounts on hotels and motels, hearing aids, office Depot & Office 

Max.  The committee make sure that the application is filled out properly.  The Interview Committee needs 3 or 

more Brothers and one chairperson. This committee Interview the candidates to make sure they are a good fit for 

our lodge. We have a list of questions to ask each candidate that is provided to us from Grand Aerie. The Interview 

Chairperson brings to the floor the candidates names to be voted on. Brothers we need these two committees filled 

immediately. We need to build our membership back up to a good level to support our lodge. We need to be in 

compliance with the Grand Aerie Constitution and Statutes. If you are interested, please see Worthy President Ro-

lando Ramirez or you can call the Aerie Secretary Ann Madsen and leave a message at 503-363-3212. I will get 

you in touch with the Worthy President.  

 



Bob Dailey from 
the Gales Creek 
Camp for Dia-
betic Children 
being presented a 
Charity check 
from the Salem 
Eagles Auxil-
iary October 30, 
2017....with our 
ladies in their 
Halloween attire 

Our Salem Eagles Auxiliary President, Peggy 

Rummell's, annual Charity is the Simonka 

House. With the help of Lorna Jenson we raise 

enough in September to have a water foun-

tain placed in the Simonka House to be used by 

residents and visitors. 

Our new Salem 

Auxiliary Mem-

bers - Initiated on 

October 17, 2017 

Linda Lind-

say,  Hannah 

Spooneim, Rita 

Holman, & 

Phyllis Barnes 

 

 



Aerie Birthdays 

Steven Albin  Donald Barnes  Ronald Coleman  Joel Conder 

Arturo Cortez  Brian Cory  Rocky Dickerson  Robert Footh 

Eugene Free  Gary Fry  Hector Garza  Joelle Garza 

Tammie Gibson  Douglas Hendryx  Ronald Keuscher  Dee Kirk 

Gilford Lewis  Kenneth Line  Loren Lippert  Jackie Mackey 

Cecil Maginn  Mike Mahaffey  Richard Mautino  Robert Palm 

Rock Peterson  John Pitt   Ryan Russell  Leonard Thomas 

Kurt Von Steiger 

Aerie Officers 

Worthy President 

 Rolando Ramirez 

Junior Past President 

 Ron Weathers 

Worthy Vice President 

 Vacant 

Worthy Conductor 

 Greg Wuefling 

Worthy Chaplain 

 Jack LaBox 

Secretary 

 Ann Madsen 

 Phone: 503-363-3212 

Inside Guard 

 Lyle Braff 

Trustees 

 Al Unwin 

 Brent Collee 

 Harry Ditton 

 Janice Collee 

 Jim Magar 

 Jim Morgan 

Grandmother 

 JoAnn Oslie 

Auxiliary Officers 

President 

 Peggy Rummell 

Past Madam President 

 Cheryl Mushaney 

Vice President 

 Cecile Martinez  

Chaplain 

 Paula Stewart 

Secretary 

 Joyce Frye 

Treasurer 

 Lorna Gallnnes 

Conductor 

 Mary Chance  

Inside guard 

 Ramona Lacono 

Outside guard 

 Delilah Ginther 

Trustees 

 Becky Torrez 

 Caron Moreno  

 Cathy Barnes 

Auditor 

 Fran Green 

Father 

 Ann Madsen 

Mother 

 Carol Stanley 

Hours 

Sunday: 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. 

Monday: 4:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 

Tuesday: 4:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 

Wednesday: 11:00 a.m. – 11:00 p.m. 

Thursday:11:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. 

Friday: 11:00 a.m. – 10:00 p.m. 

Saturday: 3:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m.  
 

Dinner Special 

Dec 6:Chicken Fried Steak $10 

Dec 13: Beef Stroganoff $10 

Dec 20: Halibut & Chips $13 

Dec 27: Swiss Steak $10 

*menu is subject to change 

New Aerie Mambers 

October 2017  November 2017 

Mark Knecht  Chad Tucker Jay Lindsey, Bruce Hall, Terry Stanfill 


